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26 March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

THE ANNUAL HOCKEY AWARDS – THURSDAY 2 MAY 2024 

 

This is an event at which players are recognised for their efforts over the season as a whole and at which the coaches 

have the opportunity to present their awards to the outstanding performers in each age group.   

 

Each age group will have three awards.  The categories for the awards are Coaches Player, Player’s Player and Most 

Improved Player. There will be no distinction between the teams as the awards are intended to recognise players of 

all levels of experience.  The awards are metal badges specially designed for this event, which the winners can wear 

on their blazers. 

 

The event will be held in The Queen’s Hall on Thursday 2 May 2024 from 7-9pm, with senior members of the RGS 1st 

XI, presenting the awards. 

 

Players and parents assemble in The Queen’s Hall at 7pm to enjoy a meal at 7.30pm, followed by the Award 

Presentations.  Tickets will be available to purchase via Little Box Office until Thursday 25 April.   

 

HEADS or TAILS 
As part of the evening's activities we will be playing a game of Heads or Tails for which we ask all participants to 
donate £1 to play.  Please make sure your son and family members have a £1 coin if they would like to join in the 
fun! 
 
THE BAR 
Selling Prosecco, red & white wine, beer, soft drinks and water - we accept cash or card payments. 
 

DRESS CODE 

Casual – no school uniform required. 

 

We look forward to seeing you on the night. 

 

Kind regards 

Mr S Clark 

Head of Hockey 

szc@rgshw.com  
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